
PTO MEETING MINUTES 

10-6-22 

 

Treasurer Report: Balance as of last meeting: $24,474.21 

Withdraws: 

Check-craft show reimbursement $50.00 

Check- insurance $341.00 

 

Deposits: 

Craft Show Vendors/Sues $1,150.00 

Dues: $345.00 

Spirit Sale (cash): $860.00 

Spirit Sale (Checks): $3,866.00 

Current Balance: $30,304.21 

 

 

Santa Land: Will be on Saturday December 10th @St. Barts. We will be collecting items again for the 
Sharpsville Community Food Pantry. There will also be a Chinese auction again this year lead by Laura 
Dinsmore. More information to follow. 

 

Halloween Party: Will be on Monday October 31st 

Parade will begin at 1:30 with party to follow 

PTO will be providing cookies for the treat this year for the kids to decorate.  

Students are allowed to bring in treats this year and parents are allowed back in the building to 
volunteer 

Halloween sign-ups were at tonight’s meeting. If you put your name by the *STAR, that means you are 
the star parent and it is  your responsibility to go to the cafeteria right when you arrive to grab your 
classrooms cookies and take them with you to the room.  

 



Field Day: We will start getting shirt sizes for all the students around Christmas time. We are looking for 
someone to take this over as well. Lana Sump and Mourine Rodgers volunteered to take this over. 
Possibly do a design contest with field day shirts for 5th graders.  

Father/Daughter Dance- looking for someone to take this over as well 

Mother/Son- more info TBA at a later date 

Fall Play: Charlie Brown: PTO voted YES to paying $2.00 per student for the whole school to go and see 
the play.  

Memberships: Dues and clearances are due by the end of this month.  

Craft Show Update: we are now up to about 67 vendors and we expect to still get quite a few more. 
Ordered tables, Cafeteria helper has been set up through school. Sign-ups to help with craft show were 
at tonight’s meeting. We are also going to take a sign-up sheet to the high-school for volunteer hours. 

Believe Fundraiser started this week and we are a little over $500.00 so far. You can either buy online 
and it can ship directly to you and you pay shipping, or can ship to the school for free. There are also 
paper forms that were sent home that will need to be turned in by October 19th. We are also looking for 
someone to take this over next year.  

Spirit Sale brought in $5,000.00   We will give the items to your child at school or you can come pick It 
up either the Thursday before or the Monday after October 21st 

 

New Fundraising ideas: Movie Night-PTO Sponsor the first night, then each grade would do the next 
movie night once a month. Kids bring blankets, parents bring chairs, give money to the grade that puts 
movie on.  Sell food as well.  

Christmas Craft Day: We will be doing a Christmas Craft Day again this year and parents are allowed 
back in the schools to volunteer for this as well. More information to follow.  

 

Motion to adjourn:  1st Motion: Becky Guthrie  2nd Motion: Rachal Myers 


